
PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Action Request
1 message

Jim Levy <jim@jrclight.com> Wed, Jul 23, 2014 at 9:59 AM
To: "psc@utah.gov" <psc@utah.gov>

Dear Sirs,

On behalf of JRC lighting I would recommend that the proposed tariff change to allow the “upstream” big box
retailers expand their role in the LED downlight trims be reconsidered.

 

We understand RMP’s intention on cost effectiveness however the “off the shelf” reduced pricing really confuses
the marketplace on what the real cost of these items are . Many Customers think the Distributors are gouging on
their pricing because they have seen a much lower price for an LED lamp at their local big box retailer. Electrical
Contractors do not understand that the “big box” lamps are not intended for commercial installations. Why should
they have to go through the additional hassle of going through the Commercial Incentive program?  “I’ll just go buy
my lamps down the street”.

 

The Electrical Distributors should be allowed the same “Upstream Incentive” opportunities on the LED lamps &
Trims as the Retailers.

 

Regards,

Jim Levy, LC
Energy Eff iciency 

  jim@jrclight.com
  (801) 503-8108 
  (801) 972-3970 x3385 
  (801) 975-1411 
  www.jrclight.com

 

The information contained in this communication is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely
for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the
intended recipient you are hereby (a) notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action with
respect to the content of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful, and (b) kindly requested to
inform the sender immediately and destroy any copies. JRC Inc. is neither liable for the proper and complete
transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt. Lighting
Calculations provided by JRC Inc. are for information purposes only based on best information provided to JRC
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Inc. Lighting Calculations are "as is" subject to review and acceptance of design professionals licensed to review,
endorse and stamp as acceptable by those who are authorized to do so. JRC Inc. is not a licensed engineer and
makes no representation / claim as such. No warranty express or implied is made by JRC Inc. on any Lighting
Calculations.
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